
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

TENDER FOR SUPPLY & INSTALLATION OF AIR-COOLED SPLIT A.C UNITS / 

CABINETS AT VARIOUS BRANCHES / REGIONS OF THE BANK 

 It is for the information of all the concerned that NBP’s notice for the above cited tender placed 

on NBP’s website (Ref: NT-11/16/2018-1 dated 16.11.2018) may please be treated as cancelled 

with immediate effect due to non-compliance of technical specifications. New advertisement for 

re-inviting Tenders will be given shortly. 

 

 

 VP/ IN- CHARGE LSG 

COORDINATOR (NORTH) 

26-MCLAGON ROAD, RHQ BUILDING 

 FOURTH FLOOR LAHORE 

PH.042 9911205, 99210641-3423 

 


